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20th September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 9 Religious Education Trip to St Pauls  
We are pleased to inform you that your son/daughter has been chosen to join a trip which is 
being run by the Religious Education Faculty, as a reward for their hard work in Religious 
Education. 30 Year 9 students will visit St. Paul’s Cathedral on Friday 9th November 2018 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.45am and returning at approximately 4.00pm. Students will 
travel to and from the venue using London Underground accompanied by three of their 
teachers. Please ensure that your son/daughter has an oyster card with sufficient 
funds for a single tube journey or that they have cash to purchase a single ticket. The 
return journey will be outside of peak hours and so we are able to apply for free travel for 
this. 
 
As this is a reward trip, it is being paid for by the Religious Education Faculty so there will be 
no cost other than travel. Students are expected to dress in full school uniform, which 
reflects the nature of the visit, and bring a packed lunch. 
 
Students should also bring with them any required medication: asthma inhalers, epipens, 
etc. Mobile phones and any other items of value can be taken, but students do so at their 
own risk. 
 
All students who travel as part of a group represent Bishop Ramsey School.  Therefore the 
highest standards of behaviour and conduct are expected as a matter of course. 
 
Please complete the attached reply slip and return it to the RE Office by Thursday  
27th September.  If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact  
Mrs Cullum hcullum@bishopramsey.school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs H Cullum 
Religious Education  
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RE YEAR 9 REWARD TRIP TO ST PAUL’S CATHEDRAL – FRIDAY 9TH NOVEMBER 
 
 

Please return to Mrs Cullum in the RE Office by Thursday 27th September 
 
 

Students’ Name:  ________________________________     Form:  _______________ 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the above event.    
 
I have checked my son/daughter’s medical details on Parent Portal and  
confirm that the details are correct and up-to-date.  I agree to inform you 
of any changes between now and the trip. 
 
I consent to my son/daughter being given a mild painkiller (eg. Paracetamol) 
if considered necessary by the Party Leader. 
 
I give my permission for my son/daughter to receive medical treatment in an 
emergency situation if as parent/carer I cannot be contacted. 
 
I understand that if my child’s behaviour in school is not acceptable then he/she 
may be withdrawn from the trip. 
 
 
 
Signed:  _______________________________   Name:  ______________________ 
 
Date:      _______________________________ 

 
 

 
 
 
 


